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that the sitvation betuween Dr. Seott and
al way improved since her initial reception.

Hareh 13, 1951

Walter G. Helson
Hedical Director
Uusde Public Health Service
American Eubassy

Paris, France

Henry W. Blackburn, Jr.

4 Surg (R)

U.S. Public Health Service
American Consulate
Salzburs, Austria

Raquest for transfer of personnel

After long effort and consideration I must report

myself has in no essenlie
I had hoped that your

and Dr. Dunnahioo's early and complete understanding of such a deli~-
eate problem would have led to a persommel changes It is wnfortun-
ate that your plan for more adequate supervision of this area eould
not have been carried oub smoothly. Thus, I assune my burden of

responsibility for the inability to resolve the perscnal situation.

ciremmstances of which you are asware.

Against this is the long array of petly and unethicsl

As an officer of the U.S.

Public Health Serviee and as a physician and men I can no longer
tolerate cur assoeiation here,and kindly request a tranefer of Dr.
Seott or wysell to another station as soon as feasibles
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Henry W. Blackburn, Jr A Surg (R)
U.3, Public Healih Service



